Rhiannon Chippett

Subject: FW: RDEK Planning & Development Services Committee Meeting on March 5, 2020.

Good morning Shannon.
| am writing to you on behalf of 977230 Alberta Ltd.
Their application for a roadway over Crown land has been referred to the Regional District for input.

It is my understanding from correspondence received from RDEK that this application will be considered at the March
5™ meeting noted above.

Mr. Dennis Hockett would like to appear before the committee, primarily to answer any questions which may arise.

Dennis can make brief comments on the background for the application if it would be beneficial and will be available to
answer any questions. | will be attending that meeting as well.

The application provided to MFLNRORD includes detailed information on the request, so a presentation should not be
required.

The primary purpose in attending is to ensure that any questions which may arise are answered.
If you need more information to include this application on the agenda, please let me know.
Thanks and have a great day.

Lorraine Schmidt

Burwell Avenue Land Consulting

229-13™ Avenue South
Cranbrook BC V1C 2V7



